
                     

Carousel Newsletter – August 2025
Hello Parents!

It is hard to believe that we are finishing our Summer Camp Program. The children 
enjoyed the month of July by celebrating the 4th of July and getting real-life camping 
experience with their friends. We are excited about the fun activities we have planned for 
August. We will learn about the outdoor insect adventures of mammals and small 
creatures. The last weeks of August we look forward to learning about space and the 
solar system. Kids would have the opportunity to do baking and cutting Salads and fruits 
in their classrooms.
The first week of the school year is August 23rd. Please remember to bring extra clothes 
and water bottles labeled with your child’s name.
We will finish summer camp by remembering the fun times we have had with our friends 
and creating new memories with projects. We look forward to beginning a new year with 
our students and wish all our school agers a great school year!

Weekly Themes:
Week 1: Air Space and Solar System
Week 2: Book World and Puppet Show
Week 3: Amazing Bugs and Spiders
Week 4: Back to School

Calendar of Events: 

Aug 7th: Purple Heart Day
Aug 9th: National Book Lover Day
Aug 19th: National Aviation Day
Aug 30th: National Beach Day


